A beautiful sunny day. Crashing waves. Cleansing breaths of salty air...We had the awesome opportunity of taking four
young ladies (and one baby boy) to the beach for the day. The waves were especially strong that day, but they were
brave and determined to swim in the ocean and didn’t mind when they knocked them over. They also spent a lot of time
searching for shells. While Anthony helped one determined lady fill her bucket full of shells, Shannon taught another
how to play paddle ball and she turned out to be quite good! It was a long drive down there but so worth it! “That was
so amazing.” One of the ladies said, as we dropped her off at the end of the adventure. Our favorite thing at the Dream
House is connecting in a special way as we make amazing memories that will last forever, and showing them that there
is good and fun to be had in this world!

In the book Attached at the Heart authors Barbara Nicholson and Lysa Parker report, “Research
has found that the presence of caring, supportive, and stable relationships can buffer, and, at
times, reverse the effects of adversity. It's important to understand that childhood adversity
does not have to define our destiny. Often, it doesn't mean a supportive person has to be
involved in one’s life on a daily basis but the existence of someone who validates your needs,
who shows care and compassion, can be the one thing that can provide the necessary strength
to rise above adverse circumstances later in life””

At the Dream House, we want to be that presence. We want to exist in that
place of need with care and compassion. We want to lead them to the One
who defines their destiny. They Will Rise!

Shannon had the special opportunity to take Kimberly to one of the women'’s events
with our church. They were doing baptisms that evening and Kimberly accepted the

invitation! Special thanks to all the ladies that came around her that evening and
spoke words of Life over her! What an honor to witness this special moment!




SAVE THE DATE! We celebrated a 1st Birthday

Come worship and pray with us around and a 6th Birthday in August!

the fire... and then enjoy a s'more! Thanks to your support, we
were able to provide a very
special 6th Birthday party
for Julius!

Monday, October 21st at 6:30 pm

And the Dream House kids
have even more birthdays
coming up in September!

Thank you for taking this time with us! If you see value in what we do, please consider a tax-deductible gift?
We are continuing to raise funds to pay off our mortgage. We are just past halfway with $25k left!

You can use the QR Codes below or the Donate button on our website to make a safe and secure online donation.
You can also give via a check using the address below. Thank you so much to all our supporters!

Checks can be mailed to:

The Dream House
1323 State Street
Harrisburg, Pa 17103

All gifts are tax deductible!

General Donation Building Donation

To learn more about supporting this ministry, please visit our website or call us at the numbers below:

Shannon'’s contact information:

E-mail: shannon@padreamhouse.org Phone: 717-919-7442
Anthony’s contact information:

E-mail: anthony@padreamhouse.org Phone: 717-598-4033



